AUSTRALASIAN ASSOCIATION FOR LOGIC

At a conference of logicians that was sponsored by the
Research School of Social Sciences, The Australian National
University, and which was held in Canberra, Australia, from
22 to 24 August 1975, it was decided to formally reconstitute
the Australasian Association for Logic (A.A.L.), which had not
met for several years. The meeting elected a new executive
which will serve until the next general meeting of the A.A.L.
in August 1976. Mr F.R. Routley of the Department of Philo-
sophy, Research School of Social Sciences, The Australian
National University, was elected President, and Mr M.A.
McRobbie of the Department of Philosophy, Research School
of Social Sciences, The Australian National University, was
elected Secretary.

The object of the A.AL. is to further studies in logic, in par-
ticular in formal logic, history of logic, foundations of mathe-
matics, philosophy of mathematics and philosophy of logic,
and the application of formal logic to problems in philosophy,
in the social sciences and natural sciences, and in technology.
In order to advance these aims, the A.A.L. will be holding an
annual conference. The 1976 annual conference of the A.A.L.
will be held at The Institute of Advanced Studies, The
Australian National University, Canberra, Australia, from
Thursday 12 August 1976, until Saturday 14 August 1976.

Membership of the A.A.L. is open to any person who is in-
terested in the study of logic, and the furtherance of its study.
Any person who wishes to join the A.A.L. and thereby receive
notices of the A.AL's activities and conferences should con-
tact the Secretary at the following address:

Mr M.A. McRobbie,

Secretary,

Australasian Association for Logic,

Department of Philosophy,

Research School of Social Science,

The Australian National University,

CANBERRA, A.C.T. 2600, Australia.
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Logicians and other interested persons from outside Aus-
tralia or New Zealand who will be in Australia or New Zea-
land at the same time as the A.A.L.'s annual conference is
being held and who wish to attend or participate in the con-
ference should contact the Secretary at the above address.



